Good afternoon,

I am writing to formally resign from my position on the Hamilton Farmers Market Board of Directors. This decision was not easy, but due to my new job that requires me to travel to the City of Toronto I am unable to be home in time for meetings. I also serve on the Supercrawl board, and with my young family I believe it is the best course of action

I am grateful for the opportunity to have served on the board (ever so briefly) and to have contributed to the growth and success of the market (in whatever small way I may have). It has been a pleasure working with such a dedicated and passionate group of individuals.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Warm regards,

Jessica Myers